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Commissioners in attendance:

Henry Fuller, Co-Chair

Tim Harned, Secretary

Robert Landman, Co-Chair

Jim Maggiore, Selectman Representative

Guests:
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Mr Landman called the meeting to order at 3:33 PM
Agenda Item 1:

Sarah Pillsbury requested this meeting to discuss further Aquarion supplying water to Wiggin
Way of Stratham NH. The North Hampton Water Commission has previously opposed a
permanent connection of Wiggins Ways to Aquarion.

Ms. Pillsbury gave a general overview and recap of the Wiggins Way situation.
A wide ranging discussion followed with input from all parties.

In summary the general consensus presented by the North Hampton Water Commission, the
North Hampton Selectmen’s representative and the attendees from Hampton, was that any
connection of Wiggins Way to Aquarion is still opposed. While there was sympathy for the
homeowners of Wiggins Way, the is a significant lack of trust in the New Hampshire Public
Utilities Commission, NHPUC and that a Wiggins Way connection could set a precedent for
additional connections to Aquarion. There are concerns regarding additional demands of



Aquarion service and water sourcing. Further was the question of if a connection to Wiggins
Way would involve Stratham in any subsequent rate cases or other actions.

No official action was taken and no motions were approved or made and disapproved.

Mr. Fuller adjourned the meeting without objection at 8:15 pm.



